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At our TLC meeting on 3/8/17, we interviewed two candidates for the CSLO/PSLO Coordinator Position. This position is currently occupied by Briana McCarthy, and her term is up this semester. We had two candidates: Briana McCarthy, and Kasey Gardner. Both candidates were excellent in their interviews and had wonderful ideas. After deliberating, the TLC voted to select Briana McCarthy as the winning candidate for the position. It is our recommendation to the Senate to accept and ratify her appointment for the next two year term, starting fall 2017. 

Thank you.



Scott Hubbard
TLC Chair

3/8/17
